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Please let this serve a notice that Portfolio Recovery Associates intends to submit comments related to 
the proposed changes to Bankruptcy Rule 3001 and wishes to testify at the hearing scheduled to take 
place in Washington, DC on February 4, 2011. 

Please let me know if you require anything further. 

Christopher D. Lagow 
Senior Counsel 
Portfolio Recovery Associates 
140 Corporate Boulevard 
Norfolk, VA 23502 
(757) 961-3519 (office) 
(757) 375-5330 (mobile) 

The information in this message is confidential, legally privileged, and is intended solely for the addressee. If you are not the 
intended recipient, any disclosure or distribution of this message is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please contact the sender if 
you have received this message in error. 


